
I am in support of Rep. Nearman being removed from the Oregon State Legislature.  Given the most recent information that has 
come forward showing the pre-planning and intent to plan and assist others to breach the Capitol -- putting members and Oregon 
State Police at risk -- is unacceptable.  This does not meet the oath of his office and his commitment to representing any Oregonians 
-- whether in his district or not.  His egregious decisions and actions to put others at risk and to maliciously disregard safety 
protocols mandated by the Governor are indefensible.  Please remove him from the Oregon  State Legislature.  Oregon can do 
better and those who work in public service, whether elected or legislative staff deserve a safe working environment.  Rep. Nearman 
actions communicate that he believes that the laws are for other people to follow.  Again, please remove him!
Regards,
Karen Heywood
Polk County


